
 

 

       
 
 

 
Year 2 Tudor Day 

4th November 2022 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As you are aware, we are coming towards the end of our Tudor topic.  We would like the 
children to dress up for Tudor Day on Wednesday 23rd November.  The children have all 
learnt about Tudor costumes at school, so they will be able to tell you what a rich and poor 
child would wear.  We don’t expect you to buy a costume, but recycle something you already 
have. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing how inventive you can be! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Guerry, Miss Hunt and Miss Wenham 
Year 2 class teachers 
 
 
  
 
   


